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Cudworth Ward Alliance
Meeting Notes

Meeting Title: Cudworth Ward Alliance
Date and time: Monday 27th March 2017 at 10.30am.
Location: Bow Street Offices. Cudworth

Attendees: Apologies:
Councillor Joe Hayward. (Chair)
Councillor Charlie Wraith.  (vice chair)
Mick White. 
Janet Robinson
Florence Whittlestone
Kevan Riggett
John Hayhoe
Joan Jones

In attendance: 
David Gill – Community Development Officer.

Councillor S. Houghton.

          

Action /

Decision

Action 
Lead

1.

2.

3.

4.

Declarations of interest:

There were no declarations of interest.

Notes of the previous meeting:  20th February2017

Councillor Wraith met with John Hallows from Neighbourhood Watch 
about a camera in Cudworth.

Litter in the park: Ernest Oliver aged 93 goes into the park twice a 
week litter picking.

Changed bus routes: Councillors have contacted David Leach at 
B.M.B.C. who told the councillors nothing can be done.  It is the bus 
companies who take the decisions about the bus routes.

Annual review of priorities:

Councillor Hayward informed members leaflets and posters have gone 
out for Fostering in Barnsley. Children who are in foster care are 
usually fostered outside Barnsley due to the lack of carers.

Councillor Hayward asked members if they knew of any hot spots for 
fly-tipping or anti-social behaviour. And asked if any hot spots emerge 
to report it. Robert Street and Southfield Road are a problem area for 
litter and glass.

Action Plan:

Academic Achievement Awards. 

  Councillor Hayward informed members. The Mayor, the Town Hall, 
Cllr 
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5.

6.

7.

8.

9.

10.

the Council Chambers and the buffet have all been booked for 
Wednesday 14th June 2017 6pm for a 6.30pm start.

David asked for a steering group for the Achievement Awards 
Ceremony. Councillor Hayward, Janet Joan and Florence volunteered.

Health and Wellbeing:  

 The confirmed date for the Spring Health Fayre is Saturday 22nd 
April 2017 10.30am to 12noon. With a theme of daffodils and fresh 
fruit.  

David gave an update to say Qdos will be visiting Residential Homes.

Youth Provision: 

  Councillor Hayward stated we would like to have a new youth club in 
Cudworth and the ideal place would be in the building next to the 
Dorothy Hyman stadium where the youth club used to be.

Potential Projects:

Kevan stated once the new football pitch at the Dorothy Hyman 
stadium is ready. They will be looking at working with the Pinfold 
Pumas football. To help with anti-social behaviour.

Peter Shaw at the Dorothy Hyman will be the person to speak to about 
this project.

Finance:

Councillor Hayward informed members there is 91p left and by the 1st 
April 2017 there will be £20,000 for the Ward Alliance for 2017/2018.

David circulated a list of Ward Alliance funding allocations for 
2016/2017. Members at the meeting went through the list to earmark 
the successful projects to be continued in 2017/2018.

 Funding applications

Members agreed to fund:

Neighbourhood Watch Camera                                        £180

Members agreed this camera is for Cudworth Ward Alliance and that it 
is for the Ward Alliance committee to decide where it goes. Not for any 
individual member to decide.

Correspondence:

David has sent emails out to Ward Alliance members with an invitation 
from Birkwood Primary School for the official opening of the Birkwood 
Reading Bus on the 4th April 2017 at 2pm.

Compliments and Complaints:

Pocket Park:  The memorial plaque has been damaged which has 
been repaired and the daffodils have been vandalised and pulled up.

Any other business.

Hayward

David Gill

David Gill
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11.

Councillor Hayward informed members there is 5 million pounds for 
Barnsley (Principle Towns) to improve the Barnsley Area. And asked 
members to think of ideas to improve Cudworth.

Kevan stated if the Ward Alliance has any publicity they would like to 
be put on the Dorothy Hyman (bpl) website send it to. Michael Cutts 
Senior. 

Councillors have received complaints about the car wash at the old Jet 
garage site.

Councillor Hayward thanked everyone for attending and participating in 
the meeting

Date and time of the next meeting:

Monday 8th May 2017. 10.30am at Bow Street Offices. Cudworth.

Future meeting dates:

19th June 2017

31st July 2017

11th September 2017

23rd October 2017

4th December 2017

15th January 2018

26th February 2018

26th March 2018

 


